
March 7th, 1925.

Robert C. Berry, Bsq 
54 Driveway,
0 ttaw&.Ont,

• t

■Dear Hr. Berry
1 beg to acknowledge and to 

thank you for your letter of March 6th with 
reference to the Annual Dinner and Dance of the 
Ottawa Valley Graduates' Society.

If the evening of April 16th 
will be suitable to you I shall be pleased tp 
stay over in Ottawa f.or the event.

vith all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,
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